
Where memories are lost… We’ll be found  

Invites you to 

A Holiday Dinner  

With 

Copper County Foods 
For persons with memory loss and 

their guest 

Thursday November 21st, 2013 

5:00-7:00pm 

2345 Wyecroft Road, Oakville 

Tickets free, limit of 2 

Reservation required, please call 

289-837-2310 

Space is limited, first come, first served 


